
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are doing station work 
for reading this year. Spelling, 
Grammar, Sight Words, Vocabulary, & 
Comprehension Skills will be learned! 
MATH:  
   *Writing a Number Sentence 
   *Check My Progress (assessment) 
   *Count Back to Subtract 
   *Subtract All & Subtract Zero 
   *Use Doubles to Subtract 
Grammar: We are working on 
capitalization and punctuation!! 

This week is HOMECOMING!!! Please encourage your child to participate in the dress up 
days to have a little fun! Also, feel free to come to coronation TONIGHT @ 7pm to see 
who wins King & Queen! (I’ll also be playing Family Feud, so that could be entertaining as well)  

Dates to REMEMBER: *Tuesday, September 22 (Picture Day!)    
*Monday, September 28 (Early Dismissal)     *Wednesday, September 30 (mid qtr. 1) 

September 21-25 

Keep in Mind… 

*Please practice spelling words with 
your child. Final test will be FRIDAY. 
*ALL library books must be back 
every TUESDAY morning!! 
*Last week we spent a few days 
working on hallway-walking and self 
control. This is the reason we are a 
little behind in math. 
*PICTURE DAY IS TOMORROW ! !  
Please return the picture order 
envelope that was sent home last week 
if you are choosing to order pictures! 


